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Calendar

 Mar. 7th - BAM Meeting
Note: 1st Tuesday!!

Mar. 13th-17th - Spring Break
April 7th-9th - Texas A&M

  Family Weekend
 April 11th - BAM Meeting
April 21st - Aggie Muster
May 9th - BAM Meeting
May 11th - 13th - Spring

  Graduation

Join us for Our
Monthly Meeting

Tuesday, March 7th

Rao’s Bakery, 4440 Dowlen Rd.
5:30 to 7 PM

Meeting begins promptly @ 6 PM.
Rao’s will have food and beverages

for purchase.

BAM Scholarship Reminder
Scholarship applications are due by 11:59pm on March
10th if emailed, or must be postmarked by March 10th.

The application is available, for all area students, on our
website beaumont.aggiemoms.org.

Career Center
Texas A&M University

Join us at our April 11th meeting to hear our featured speaker,
David McMahon, from the Texas A&M Career Center.

The Career Center manages campus recruiting for Texas
A&M University. Career Center staff provides career
education, coordinates on-campus interviewing, and offers
experiential education opportunities (i.e. co-op education,
internships, and externships) for our students. Through Career
Advisors, we provide targeted career services to the colleges,
graduate students, and former students.



THANK YOU
to our Beaumont Aggie Moms Sponsors!!

Members, please remember our sponsors when needing these goods or services.
 Be assured that we know and trust them to provide good products, good service and have a good reputation!

BAM SPONSOR ADS
For $50, you can purchase a business card ad in our newsletter and on our website:

Complete the Advertiser form and mail with your business card & $50 check payable to
Beaumont Aggie Moms’ c/o

Donna Swain,1820 Rikisha, Beaumont, TX 77706



Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club
Benjamin Knox

“Aggie Mom Quilt” Print
Fundraiser

Raffle tickets will begin
being sold in January with

raffle drawing on April 11, 2017.
Tickets are $10 each, 3 for $25 or 12 for $100.

Two winners will win one print each.
Signed Prints are Valued at $100 each.

All proceeds go to the scholarship fund.
Contact Teresa Caraway @ 409-658-9266;

tjsc3@yahoo.com or
Carol Sanders @ 409-673-8868;

carol.aceadv@gmail.com for more information.

Get your TEXAS A&M purse now. You must have a clear
purse to attend any sporting event now.

Only $10.00!!!!!!
You may order at the monthly meeting, or contact us through email:

beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com or through Beaumont Aggie Moms Facebook

1. Gig ‘Em Yard Signs.  For a minimum $50
donation, you can give us the name of someone to
“GIG” and we will place these signs in their front
yard for a few days of glory!  This makes a great
gift for the family of an incoming freshman.
(Thank you to Glenn Wise for the donation of the
large sign.)

2.  We also sell individual thumbs up Gig ‘Em
signs for $15 at every meeting.

Front of Shirt Back of Shirt

BAM New T-Shirt Design!
T-shirts can be ordered in any color, but the imprint

must remain white.  Carol will have order forms and a
catalog at the March meeting.  You may also go to

aceadvertisingtx.com and select a shirt style and color.

For more information you may contact Carol Sanders
@ 409-673-8868 or carol.aceadv@gmail.com.
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Congratulations to Hannah Strawser!!
Class of 2017

If you have a BAM Brag to share, please
email the information to

beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com with
BAM Brag in the subject line.

BAM Brags

Madison Caillier traveled to Nicaragua
with TAMU Global Medical Brigades. She
saw to the medical needs of those living in
the rural areas of Nicaragua. Madison is in
the class of 2020 and is pursuing a degree in
the medical field.

Beaumont Aggie Moms
Volunteers Needed!!

Beaumont Aggie Moms is in need of volunteers to fill the following positions
for the 2017-2018 year.

Programs, Communications, Publicity, Yard Signs and TLC Bags.

If you are interested in serving in one of these areas, please let Carol Sanders,
head of the nominating committee, know before our April 11th meeting.

You may contact her @ 409-673-8868; carol.aceadv@gmail.com.



Congratulations to Our Upcoming Graduates

May 2017
Brittany Ann Broussard

Zac Caraway
Will Darling

Sarah Irving (Veterinary School)

Alexia Minton
Robert Parker

Allie Roby
Victoria Scott

Enrique Villarreal

August 2017
Nathan Viator

Tyler Wike

December 2017
Mark Baldauf
Nick Prewitt

Jared Scheurich
Hannah Strawser

REMINDER – Please send your Aggie graduate’s name, address and month of graduation to
Denise Wike at denise.wike@dowjones.com and to beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com so that

BAM can send them a graduation gift and that they may be recognized in our newsletter.

Beaumont TAMU Moms’ Club
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2016-2017 BAM Board Members
President Debbie Baldauf debbald@aol.com

Membership Connie Prewitt connieprewitt@gt.rr.com

Newsletter Vivianne Majors viviannemajors@gmail.com

Publicity Donna Swain campdonna@sbcglobal.net

Ways & Means Teresa Caraway
Carol Sanders

tjsc3@yahoo.com
carol.aceadv@gmail.com

Hospitality Kathy Kellas kathy.kellas@sbcglobal.net

Secretary Patricia (Tecoo) Leger Anding tecooleger@gmail.com

Treasurer Amy Anderson amya9655@aol.com

Scholarships Karen Batte karen.batte@att.net

Senior Gifts Denise Wike denisewike@dowjones.com

TLC Bags Stephanie Figari ssfigari@gmail.com

Chaplain/Correspondence Anita Judice anitajudice@gmail.com

How to contact Beaumont Aggie Moms (BAM)
Email: beaumontaggiemoms@gmail.com

Facebook: Beaumont Aggie Moms
(‘Friend’ us to post (upon approval) photos, rental needs, transportation, etc.)

Check out our Website: beaumont.aggiemoms.org

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL
Connie Prewitt, Membership Chair, is ready to receive your membership renewal in the mail

or at any meeting. Our membership year runs June–May.
Let’s make this our highest membership year ever!

You can find our form on our website.  Membership is $25.  If you don’t
have a current Aggie, you can be a full member (can hold position)

 or an Associate Member ($15).


